COUNCIL ON AGING/COMMUNITY CENTER ADVISORY COMMITTEE
MEETING MINUTES OF February 29, 2016

MEMBERS PRESENT MEMBERS ABSENT
Marylynn Gentry Jean Milburn(Co-Chair)
BILL STERLING(Co-Chair) = Mark Foreman

Carol Glick

Steve Correia
Frank Krasin

In attendance: Julie Secord , Council on Aging Director
Ben Keefe , Wayland Public Buildings Director

MEETING COMMENCED AT 7:00PM
There was no public comment .
There were no meeting notes available to accept .
Bill S. indicated that our warrant article went through one last iteration. The effect of the Warrant on
taxes was discussed .
A prolonged discussion continued regarding the Warrant Article.
Steve C. stressed the importance of presenting evidence showing that there will be no
duplication of programs between the proposed Library and Community Center . Steve C. indicated
that one of the biggest problem affecting our progress is that the Library is also calling itself
a Community Center.
Bill S. mentioned tﬁat WRAP proposed deferring our Warrant Article to a later Town Meeting .
Bill S. recommended that Julia and Jessica Brodi-é meet with Kaffee Kang to go over the programming
requirements for the COA, Recreation and the Community .
Bill S. briefly discussed Tighe and Bond and the reasons not to meet just yet with the Conservation
Committee . We need more information .
Discussion continued regarding problems with the Conservation Committee issues .

Marylynn G. mentioned that we should attend Candidates Night to present information regarding




